
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

Using the Express Lanes: Motorcycle Rules 
 
Can motorcycles use the Express Lanes for free? 
If an Express Lane offers free HOV/carpool, then motorcycles can also use the lane for free.  In 
order to do so, drivers will need to create an ExpressToll account and get a sticker tag that will 
identify them as a motorcyclist and not charge a toll. Motorcycles, with the tag, can use the lanes 
for free no matter how many people are on the vehicle.  
 
How do motorcyclists create an account?  
Motorcyclists without an ExpressToll account will need to create an account at Expresstoll.com 
with an opening toll account balance of $35. Once an account is set up, account holders will 
receive a sticker tag in the mail which they can install on their motorcycle to begin using the HOV 
Express Lanes for free. The $35 can be used for tolls on highways that don’t offer an HOV option, 
such as E-470, Northwest Parkway or I-70 Mountain Express Lanes.  If your household already has 
an ExpressToll account you just need to add your motorcycle to the account information 
without any additional deposit.     
 
How do motorcyclists install their sticker tag?  
Make sure you don’t have any old transponders anywhere on the motorcycle. Clean and dry the 
motorcycle headlight so the sticker tag adheres properly. Use caution and do not bend the sticker 
tag. Then place the sticker tag horizontally 1 inch from the bottom of the headlight. Do not place 
the sticker tag on any metal surfaces.  
 
Will the motorcycle tags for E-470 and NWP work on US 36?  
Yes, the existing ExpressToll motorcycle tags will work on all US 36 and I-25 Express Lanes and 
anywhere HOV/carpool is offered on Express Lanes in Colorado. By having an ExpressToll account, 
motorcyclists can use E-470, the Northwest Parkway and any Express Lanes that don’t offer HOV, 
for a toll and will avoid license plate tolling charges. 

 


